
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Dr. Tobin,  
 
Thank you so much for your thoughtful email. It was a pleasure to work with you. Our faculty 
and staff thoroughly enjoyed the session on UDL and the customization of your presentation to 
our context did not go unnoticed. Your efforts to connect with our faculty and staff prior, 
during, and after your session were appreciated!  We're thrilled to hear that you felt welcomed 
and had positive engagement and interactions with our participants. Your insights and practical 
ideas during the session have certainly sparked enthusiasm among some of our staff and 
faculty.  
 
Thank you for providing your presentation files and the video. As soon as we compile the data 
from the surveys, I’ll be sure to pass along the session ratings.  
 
Your collaboration with our team was professional, and we look forward to future 
opportunities to work together. Thank you again for your time and expertise. (I appreciated 
your kind birthday wishes too!)  
 
Best regards, 
 

Maysa Safi , Ed.D 

Interim Associate Dean 
Academic Innovation and Faculty Support  
Southwest Tennessee Community College 
 901.333.5000 Ext. 4378 
www.southwest.tn.edu 
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